
VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

 
Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on June 2, 2025 at Wallingford Town Hall, Room 
220. Chairman Ruth Palmer called the meeting to order at 1900. There were 10 members and 1 guest 
present.  
 
Minutes for previous meeting approved as amended. 
 
Discussion held regarding parade; participation and planning need to be changed, as well as line up. 
Veterans need to be more involved. Bob Devaney will bring people to Sept. meeting to help. 
 
Motion made by Secretary to add Bob Devaney to committee; motion carried. 
 
Will begin discussions of Memorial Day after Veterans Day planning in September. 
 
Old Business – there was no old business to discuss. 
 
New Business – there was no new business to discuss. 
 
Next meeting is September 22, 2025 at 1900 at VFW Post 591.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 2030 after a moment of silence for departed members. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Elise M. Gallup 
Secretary 


